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City of Long Beach 
Working Together to Serve 

Subject: Travel Report: National League of Cities-Washington, DC 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file report on travel to Washington, DC to attend the National League of Cities 
Congressional Cities Conference. 

DISCUSSION 

From March 10, March 13, 2019, I traveled to Washington, DC to attend the National League of 
Cities Congressional Cities Conference. At this conference, I was able to network with other City 
leaders to discuss priority issues including housing, transportation and the upcoming 2020 
Census. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no fiscal impact to file this report. 


